
February 28, 2019 

Filed via WUTC Web Portal 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson  
Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

RE: Dockets UE-180607 and UG-180608 
2019 Integrated Resource Plan Work Plan Revision Pursuant to Order 01 
Updates to Appendix A 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Attached please find the updated Work Plan Schedule for Puget Sound Energy’s ("PSE’s") 2019 
Integrated Resource Plan ("IRP"). It is filed pursuant to the IRP rules under WAC 480-90-
238(4), (5) and WAC 480-100-238(4), (5) and Order 01 dated February 15, 2019 in the above-
referenced dockets. Updates are provided for Appendix A (Work Plan Schedule Update). 

The filing date for the 2019 IRP has been revised to January 15, 2020.  This extension ensures 
that PSE incorporates the outcome of new clean energy legislation into PSE’s long-term resource 
plan. To date, PSE has held five Technical Advisory Group (TAG) meetings and two Integrated 
Resource Advisory Group (IRPAG) meetings to solicit public input for the 2019 IRP.  It is clear 
to PSE from these meetings that stakeholders are interested in clean energy legislation.  PSE 
looks forward to re-engaging with the public following the conclusion of the legislative session.  
To more fully address stakeholder interest, two additional TAG meetings have been added to the 
Work Plan Schedule Update. 

The Work Plan Schedule has been developed with some input from stakeholders.  Given the 
filing deadline, another update to Appendix A is anticipated to formalize the meeting location 
and potentially change some of the meeting dates to ensure maximum public input.     

This updated Work Plan Schedule supersedes any previous work plan schedules filed in these 
dockets.    
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Mr. Mark L. Johnson 
Page 2 of 2 
February 28, 2019 
 
 
Please contact Phillip Popoff, Manager, Integrated Resource Planning, at (425) 462-3229 or Nate 
Hill, Manager, Regulatory Policy, at (425) 457-5524 for additional information about this filing.  
If you have any other questions please contact me at (425) 456-2142.  
 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 
Jon Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-456-2142 / Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 

 
Attachments:  
Appendix A (Work Plan Schedule Update) 


